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Senator Tiffany’s Statement on Congressman 

Duffy’s Resignation 

 
Minocqua – Tom Tiffany (R-Minocqua) released the following statement regarding the 

resignation of Congressman Sean Duffy: 

 

“I would like to thank Congressman Sean Duffy for his service to the State of 

Wisconsin.  Sean has been a great advocate on behalf of the constituents of Northern 

Wisconsin.  I have enjoyed working with him on a number of issues, and he will be 

missed.  My wife Chris and I send Sean, Rachel, and the Duffy family our very best as 

they begin a new chapter.   

 

“Since Sean’s announcement this morning, I’ve been receiving a number of calls asking 

about what’s next.  I plan to talk to my wife Chris and my daughters, and my future 

plans will be announced soon.” 

 

 

  
 

 


